

## MUD meeting minutes: Monday 11<sup>th</sup> December 2017

### Members present:

- Ian Dapson
- Jess Blakeway
- Miriam Bell via video
- Phillip Good
- Mark Man
- David Juskiewicz

### Ian:

- Discussed monitoring at woodman point.
- Talked about stats and next monitoring dive.
- 6<sup>th</sup> January Southern flats 13 people confirmed.
- January Hallbank 11 people confirmed.
- \$20 each for boat hire.

### Miriam:

- Send message to dive officers to prepare a dive for the club, possibly liaise with MUENSA to have a land and sea clean up at Coogee Dive Trail.
- Organise week 3/2 for AGM meeting 2018.
- Talk to classes about dive membership and AGM during week 1 of Semester 1 2018, possibilities ENV102 (Jennifer Verduin), BIO103 (Mike Calver), BIO180 (Jennifer Chaplin), Fish and Wildlife Populations (Neil Loneragan).
- Message Keith when Muensa has their AGM to not coincide with our AGM.

### Phil:

- To draft letter of thank you to Perth Scuba for wetsuits and BCD.

### David:

- Discussed about oxygen options, we may use university ones until we can finance our own.
- Possibly put our committee through Advanced First Aid and Oxygen Administration.
- Apply to guild for grant to purchase oxygen administration equipment.